
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PHOENIX TIMES 

SPRING / SUMMER 

2019 

We now serve over 300 community Associations! 

Thanks to you our growing Phoenix family. 
 

 In 2017 we expanded our Palm Beach office to accommodate our additional growth 
with more space and staff. 
In 2018 we opened our third office, in Tamarac, Florida. 

Phoenix has over 180 employees including licensed property managers, administrative 

staff, bookkeepers, accounts payable / receivable clerks, as well as maintenance staff 

and janitorial personnel.  

Phoenix continues to be one of the largest privately owned Community Association firms 
in South Florida, serving our family of community Associations from Miami to Vero 
Beach. 

We never forget our mission at Phoenix: 
“We manage to make your life easier” 

THANK YOU!!! 
We are proud to announce 98 of our communities have been with us over 10 years! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

300 and Counting!!! Inside this issue: 

 

ARE YOU HURRICANE READY? 
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PHOENIX MANAGEMENT 
SERVICES,  INC 

When a HURRICANE WARNING is issued: 
**Clear your yard of loose objects, 
bicycles, lawn furniture, garbage cans, 
etc.  **Protect windows, take down 
awnings and prepare your home** 
Check your supply list 
When a HURRICANE WATCH is issued: 
**Fill your car’s gasoline tank; also fill 
your gas cans for generator usage.  
**Refill prescriptions and any special 
needs medications**Stay tuned to the 
radio or television for weather updates 
**Finalize evacuation plans if necessary 
 

Our staff helps secure your 
community in case of a 
storm.   
 
After the storm has passed, 
Phoenix staff is here to help 
bring your community back 
to normal as quickly as 
possible. 
 
 

 



             
Carmen Morris 
Assistant to the Property Manager 
 

Carmen Morris has been serving Phoenix 

residents since 2011.  Her enthusiasm and 

concern for our clients is a real asset to the 

communities she serves.  Carmen works 

closely with our board representatives and 

individual owners.  Unlike many firms, 
Phoenix encourages phone contact as well as 

emails. 

EMPLOYEE PROFILE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Because of YOU, our clients - Phoenix has grown! 

Word of mouth through your referrals has always been our best marketing 

resource. 

For any referral sent our way by you, that become(s) a Phoenix client, we show our  

appreciation with a $50 gift card. 

Please contact Denise Veinot @ 561-964-1550 with the community name and   

contact number.                                                    

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US GROW!!!!!! 

CLIENT REFERRAL PROGRAM 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT 

We Manage 

to Make Your 

Life Easier 
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The Savannahs Condominium – Fort Pierce, FL 

Savannahs Condominium Section One is a 212 home Association  
in central St. Lucie County. 

The community has an active clubhouse with a large heated pool,  
tennis court, shuffleboard, etc. 

The community is conveniently located near the Ft. Pierce Marina area and  
Port St. Lucie, as well as medical facilities, restaurants, and shopping! 

 
Phoenix welcomed “The Savannahs” to our family in August 2018 

 

 
 



This summer, we are upgrading our software for both 

bookkeeping, and property management.  This state of the art 

software, will serve our communities with many options to 

make our reporting even more effective and efficient than it 

already is. 

 

GOING NORTH?         

Accounting 

Ani Glaser   
Ed Granger  
Mark Blumenberg  
Sandra Sullivan 
 
Accounts Payable 

Joan Gordon      
Debbie Cooper   
                              
Accounts Receivable  

Heather Letts 

Jennifer Modica                   

YOUR PHOENIX LAKE WORTH STAFF 
 

Assistants to the Property Manager 
Carmen Morris 
Debbie Casablanca 
Jasmine Lucas 
Stephanie Guzman 
Mickie Fontanez 
Amy Shimkoski 
Lucille Gafter  
Maritza Cicerou 
  

 

                           Property Managers 

Carol St. Aubin                      Vincent Nelson                    

Ellen Rubin                             Jeff Summers                           

Bill Amonica                           Jamie Mazzeo         

Harvey Glaser                        Joe Vito    

Rich Levy                                Linda Jo Lewis 

Karen Kretschmann 

Vice President                          Office Manager 

David Rosenthal              Denise Veinot 

                       

 

 

 

3 

 

For those residents going North for the summer it is important to ñclose upò your 

residence. By following the helpful hints listed below you will reduce the risk of leaks 

and other disasters while you are away. 
 

-Shut off your main water valve. This is usually found in your utility room, on the wall, near your water heater.  Ask your maintenance person if you 

cannot find the valve.  By shutting off the main water valve you minimize the chance of water damage to your unit and /or the ones below. 

 

-Cover each toilet bowl with Saran wrap or cling wrap.  Add ¼ cup of bleach if you like.  The covered bowl stays full for months and cleaner too. 

 

-Turn off the electrical circuit breaker to your hot water heater.  Other electric circuit breakers can be left on.  Remember not to turn off the 

A/C circuits. 

 

-Have your air conditioning system checked by a licensed A/C service person BEFORE THE BEGINNING OF THE 

WARM WEATHER.   An adequately charged and lubricated system will prevent many mildew and moisture problems later.  A system free of algae build-up 

will prevent overflow of condensate lines. 

 

-Change the filter in your A/C air handler at the beginning of each new season. A clean A/C filter helps the unit run more efficiently.   

-Set your A/C thermostat and humidistat the way you want it before you leave. Write your settings on a 3x5 card and place it on the 

thermostat in case someone is in your unit during your absence. 

-Kitchen sink disposal. Pour 1/8 cup lime or lemon juice down your disposal.  Follow with 1 / 4 cup of vegetable oil and turn on the machine for a few 

seconds.  Add another 1 / 4 cup of vegetable oil.  The citric acid of the juice will kill most bacteria and the oil drives out water and lubricates.  PLEASE CLEAN 

OUT THE CONTENTS OF YOUR REFRIGERATOR AND FREEZER TO PREVENT SPOILAGE DUE TO POWER OUTAGES.  

-Before leaving town, PLEASE REMOVE EVERYTHING FROM YOUR PORCH OR BALCONY . Items left outside become missiles in 

a strong storm. 

-If you are planning on leaving town for the summer, please call our office at (561) 964-1550 and give us your phone number so that we 

may contact you in case of an emergency.  If you are not going to have the post office forward your mail, you can request that we use an alternate address for you 

while you are away (remember to call us upon your return also)  
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The Politics of Boards & Committees 

Associations have become very political, there seems to be a stalemate caused by fear and disagreement. Communication between 

committees and the Board is not working and  

 

PHOENIX STRONG! 
The principals of Phoenix have provided stability going into our third decade.   

Besides Shelly Goldberg, David Rosenthal, and Pam Costin, Adam Goldberg (Shelly’s 
Son) has now become part of the ownership of Phoenix Management.  Going 

forward, his expertise in technology and modernization will ensure that we can 
continue to be a leader in the community Association field for years to come! 

 

Shelly, David and Pam have 20 years of Phoenix experience.   
Adam brings 8 years of experience! 

 

Need a Board Certification Class?  
²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ŀƴ ά9Ƴƻǘƛƻƴŀƭ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ !ƴƛƳŀƭέ 

Legal Updates 
Modifying your Documents 

Phoenix helps provide educational opportunities for Board members! 
Contact us for upcoming classes in the area. 

 

Amending your Documents 
Question: What do you do when your community documents require two-thirds of 

the owners to amend the covenants? 
 

Answer: Even the most beneficial amendments takes a great amount of effort and 
participation to get it passed! 

 
1) How much time do you have to work with? Review the bylaws, most governing 

documents allow you to adjourn and continue the meeting at a later date.  
2) Get the Proxy out early enough so that owners have enough time for mail to be 

forwarded, received, and then returned before the meeting. 
3) If you have strong support for the amendment, but the participation is weak, you 

can adjourn the meeting and continue as referenced above. 
 

Getting the word out and support for the amendments will help 
with the end result!  

 
 

 
 

 

 

NEED A WEBSITE 
Phoenix has provided 
websites for many of our 
communities.  They are 
economical and an effective 
communication tool.  Your 
Board can contact their 
Phoenix representative for 
more details. 
 


